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Updated CDC Guidance for COVID-19

On March 1, 2024, the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) released new guidance for COVID-19.
When staff and students get sick with a respiratory virus, the updated CDC guidance recommends
that they stay home and away from others. For staff and students with COVID-19 and influenza,
treatment is available and can lessen symptoms and lower the risk of severe illness. The
recommendations suggest returning to normal activities when, for at least 24 hours, symptoms are
improving overall, and if a fever was present, it has been gone without use of a fever-reducing
medication.

Attachments:
e March First Nations Program Newsletter
e Camp Lloyd - Grief and Loss Summer Camp



https://docs.google.com/document/d/14b_oPvFDYka8SxFtx96pFyM3_YcGzVxAqWQqHRXpc7Q/edit?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aGYjKE4aXa3LhFMr9c8FrzWCK4vq8rSe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zHLUDOT-_snbBPI_su5UtAYxVz-SrKj_/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Qyb-uYI3WotCkwevwT-6JBv4nhDzKn-W/view?usp=sharing
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Parents and Guardians, we appreciate all your support this school year by
getting your child to school. The more they are in school, the more likely they
are to retain information and grow throughout the academic year. Here are some
extra tips to help reduce truancy. We are here for you! Please let us know if
there is anything we can do to support you and your family.



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UnsCepDcoSP-GbG1JVk2mhzHwnhjuOFf/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=103867602578169782887&rtpof=true&sd=true

